
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 13 September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our School Virtues 

As you know, every week we have a theme linked to our liturgical 

calender and our virtues. This week our form time collective 

worship and our assemblies have focused on ‘Compassion’. Our 

students have looked at the different ways we can show 

compassion to others. They have shared lots of ideas, especially 

around fundraising and the important causes that we can all 

support this year.  

It is really inspiring to see our students demonstrating these virtues 

and ‘growing in wisdom and grace’. #proudheadteacher 

 

‘Therefore, as God’s chosen people, holy and dearly loved, clothe 

yourselves with compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience.’ Colossians 3:12 

 

Here are some key calendar dates for your diaries this half term: 

Wednesday 2nd October – School Photographs 

Saturday 5th October – Open Morning 

Thursday 10th October – Year 7 parents will have an opportunity to book a meeting with their 

child’s form tutor to see how they have settled in. Details and booking information will be sent out 

nearer the time. 

Thursday 24th October – Year 11 Parents Evening 

Thursday 24th October – Finish for half term break 

Friday 25th October – staff training day, students not in school 

 

Finally this week… 

Last year we introduced themed newsletters. Following positive feedback from parents we will be 

sending out our focused newsletters over this half term on:  

Safeguarding and E-safety, Catholic Life, Enrichment, Health and Wellbeing, Attendance, 

Supporting Learning, Supporting SEND. 

Our student leadership team will be contributing to all of these newsletters. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend – the weather forecast is looking brighter! 

 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 

 

  
 


